
IMPORTANT NOTICE 

 

REROOFING OF BUILDING 4411 ESTIMATED 

TO BEGIN 

MONDAY, JUNE 30 - FRIDAY, JULY 11 

 WORK will be done by NORTH STAR ROOFING. 

 

Workers will be parking on your driveway 
from 7:30 am-4pm daily during the reroofing 

of the building. If you do not want to be 
blocked in your garage, please be sure to 

move your vehicles. 

 

Please close your windows and sliding doors, secure 
your pets, and remove all belongings from the front and 

side of your home to avoid damage. 



If you have any questions or concerns, please contact CID 
Management Solutions at (805)351-8270 or email 

info@cidmanagementsolutions.com 


